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NYSARC Exec Visits Liberty 

Steven Kroll the recently appointed Executive Director of NYSARC, Inc., visited several Liberty 

programs for the first time on Thursday.  Liberty is the Montgomery County Chapter of NYSARC 

and one of 48 Chapters serving over 60,000 people with intellectual and developmental 

disabilities throughout New York State.   NYSARC is the largest not-for-profit agency in the US 

providing services for this population. 

During his visit, Mr. Kroll had an opportunity to tour Liberty’s art program, the agency’s Article 

28 health center, New Dimensions in Health Care, and the training and employment program at 

Liberty Fresh Market. 

PHOTO:   

Anthony Battista gets a thumbs-up from NYSARC Executive Director Steven Kroll, as he explains 

the exercise he is studying as part of his classroom work in Liberty’s academics group.    


